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Hello	from	Mayo	Clinic	and	Dental	Specialties’	division	of	Orthodontics.	Although	
COVID-19	continues	to	be	a	part	of	our	everyday	lives,	our	clinical	practice	is	busy	as	
ever	and	we	continue	to	strive	to	provide	care	for	our	patients	as	best	we	can.	
	

We	would	like	to	congratulate	our	2021	
graduate,	Abby	Jewell,	D.D.S.,	M.S.	on	
completion	of	her	master’s	degree	and	
residency	certification.	She	successfully	
defended	her	thesis	on	The	incidence	of	AP	
skeletal	combinations	using	the	Goal	
Anterior	Limit	Line,	and	dental	combinations	
using	incisor	inclinations.	Dr.	Jewell,	her	
husband,	Dr.	Matthew	Fry,	and	their	
daughter,	Cedar,	have	relocated	to	her	
hometown	of	Kansas	City	to	begin	her	
career	in	private	practice.		
	

	
I’m	pleased	to	introduce	
our	resident	staff	for	
2021-22.	We	are	proud	
and	grateful	of	their	hard	
work	and	excellent	care	
they	provide	our	
patients.	Our	Chief	
Resident	is	Dr.	Michael	
Tewes	who	comes	to	us	
from	Creighton	
University.	Dr.	Lauren	
Wright	is	our	PGY2	from	
the	University	of	Indiana,	
and	Dr.	Elisa	Herrman	
joins	us	this	year	from	
Oregon	Health	and	
Science	University.	
	
	
	
	
	
As	we	head	into	this	year’s	interview	cycle,	we’re	hopeful	for	the	future	of	orthodontics	
with	such	incredible	residents	and	applicants.	

Dr.	Abby	Jewell,	Cedar	Bea,	and	Dr.	Matt	Fry	
 

Drs.	Lauren	Wright,	Michael	Tewes,	and	Elisa	
Herrman	at	GORP	

 



	
Have	a	great	rest	of	your	2021,	
	
Chad	M.	Rasmussen		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 507/538-1075	
Rasmussen.Chad@Mayo.edu	

	


